MEMORANDUM

TO:
Karen Byrd, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
May 28, 2019
RE:
Rotary Club of Florence Dues July to December 2019
I recommend the board approve the request for Rotary Club of Florence Dues from July to December 2019 in the amount of $130.00, as presented.  
